
 

 

 

4th December 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RECEPTION NAVTIVITY PRODUCTION OF 

 

We would like to invite parents, carers, family & friends to our fabulous production on 

Monday 16th December 2019 starting at 1:30pm. 

Doors open at the back of the hall gate will be open from 1:15pm and will close at 

1:25pm for the production to start at 1:30pm prompt. Please do not be late as there 

will be no entry after it has started. 

All buggies/prams to be left in the buggy/pram store at the side of the school this is 

for Health & Safety reasons. 

 

Many thanks 

Reception Class Team 

 


